
K Cups 4 Classrooms!! !

!
Dear Parents/Guardians,!!
We have joined the “K Cups 4 Classrooms” movement and have started saving K 
Cups to repurpose them in the classroom, particularly in math!  We are excited to 
be part of “K Cups 4 Classrooms” as it encourages people throughout the world 
to save their K Cups for use in a classroom as an alternative to throwing them in 
the garbage, as we know they cannot be recycled. !!
It is our hopes that you will help us by saving your own K Cups at home or at 
work and encourage friends and family members to do the same. A poster is 
accompanying this note and more can be printed and copied at https://
mrcssharesease.wordpress.com/k-cups-4-classrooms/  As well, we encourage 
you to share this webpage with others!!!
Experience shows that 1000 K Cups per class is optimal, so just think of how 
many K Cups could be “reused” in classrooms worldwide!! We are also excited to 
possibly partake in a worldwide K Cup tower building challenge toward the end of 
the school year!!!
It would be very helpful if the grounds were removed from the K Cups prior to 
sending them to school. K Cups can be brought into school any time!!!
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.!!
Thank you for helping us make a positive difference in the world!!!


